
Band Info – May 2021 
 

Car Show 
We will be hosting our annual car show this coming Saturday, May 8th. Students 
need to sign up in the band room to help in the morning and/or afternoon. The 
sign-up sheets are on the table in the front of the room.  Here are some needs we 
still have… 
 

• Prize Giveaways 
• Store Bought Cakes/Pastries 
• Cornhole Boards 
• Four Square Balls 

 
Symphonic Band Rehearsal 
The Symphonic and Percussion classes will have our spring concert rehearsal on 
Monday, May 10th from 3:00-5:00 in the band room. Please let me know if you 
have trouble getting a ride at that time of day so we can work out helping you get 
here on time.  
 
Spring Concert 
The final concert of the year will be on Tuesday, May 11th at 7:00 in the RHS Gym. 
Students should dress nice for the concert. Call time for students will be 6:15. 
 
Marching Band Sign-up 
Students will be receiving a packet of information this week about getting signed 
up for the 2021 marching band season. Make sure to have the forms turned back 
in no later than Thursday, May 20th. Please let us know if you have any questions.  


